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Dear Parents & Students,                                                                           

Firstly, I hope this message reaches you and your family in good health.

As you are aware, our 6th Form Open Evening is taking place on Thursday 20th January 2022. We are continuing to invite students to visit our school. However, we are taking measures to ensure the health and safety of one another. Therefore, it is with regret that we are having to ask students to attend the evening with only 1 guest (parent / guardian).

We would also encourage students to adhere to the plan below to ensure our subjects which tend have the biggest cohorts are not overwhelmed at points in the evening. If you are wishing to visit these subjects, we request students arrive and depart at the times below, dependant on what form group they are in. This will ensure we have guests spread across the school, but still allows students the opportunity to explore the different subjects on offer and ask any questions that they may have. 

	
	BUSINESS
(Top of North Block)
	SOCIAL SCIENCE
(Psychology & Sociology)
(Bottom of N Block)
	SCIENCE
(East block)
	MATHS
(P Block)

	5.00pm - 5.20pm
	B1 & B2
	F1 & F2
	G1 & G2
	P1 & P2

	5.25pm - 5.45pm
	F1 & F2
	G1 & G2
	P1 & P2
	B1 & B2

	5.50pm - 6.15pm
	G1 & G2
	P1 & P2
	B1 & B2
	F1 & F2

	6.20pm - 6.40pm
	P1 & P2
	B1 & B2
	F1 & F2
	G1 & G2



You can find information on all subjects in our prospectus, which has been handed to students as a hard copy in their Year 11 assembly (we suggest bringing this with you on the evening). Alternatively, this can be located on our school website here:  
http://highamsparkschool.co.uk/index.php/6th-form/6th-form-prospectus/file 
Our Website will also host a welcome speech from the principal and I. This will provide you with information we usually would have presented during the evening. Please do take the time to view this before the evening commences.

We will need to request students are leaving the school site for 6.45pm, as we will have new entry students arriving after this point. 

We also ask that all guests (where possible) complete a lateral flow test before attending the evening and wear a face mask throughout your visit. Hand sanitisers are located throughout the school so we highly encourage the utilisation of these throughout your visit. 

We look forward to welcoming all guests through our 6th Form entrance, where you will be provided with the location of all subjects and information about our 6th Form. 

For a place in our 6th Form students need to apply to us directly by Friday 4th March 2022, by completing our online application form found HERE or using our QR code; 
[image: cid:image001.png@01D7F27F.17283B80]

Please do not hesitate to get in contact should you have any questions. 
Mrs Stephens 
Assistant Principal
Head of 6thForm
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Highams Park Academy Trust is a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales 
with registered number 07738801 [and VAT registered number 119-0793-09] and whose registered office is 
at Highams Park School Handsworth Avenue, Highams Park, London, E4 9PJ.
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